
 
2023-2024 Indoor Environmental Quality Management Plan 

The Evansville Community School District would like to inform staff, 
students, parents, and the public of the District’s Indoor Environmental 
Quality (IEQ) Management Plan. The Plan was initially developed in 
2012 and is reviewed as necessary. The Plan was developed as deemed 
appropriate for the District. Questions and concerns should be directed 
to the IEQ Coordinator, Jack Herndon. Copies of the plan are available 
at the District Office for a fee. The District Office is located at 340 Fair 
Street, Evansville, WI 53536. 
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